15 January 2021
Senate Committee on Rules
Re: Senate Bill 463

Dear Chair Senator Wagner, Vice-Chair Senator Girod, and members of the Committee:

| urge you to oppose Senate Bill 463.

Stop SB 463 in committee and be done with it.

What reason in the world do members of the legislature have to make an exception to gift
limitations for food or beverage consumed by members of the legislature? Aren't there

limitations in place for a sound reason?

More importantly, why are members of the legislature using what limited time there is
available for serious discussions for bills such as this? Surely, there are more important

matters at hand.
Timing could hardly be more inappropriate for legislation such as this.

For example, my tenant stopped paying rent last spring. What about making an exception
to rental property owners who are prohibited from evicting non-paying tenants?

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




